
John McClellan 
 

Hello - thank you for the opportunity to provide comments. Unfortunately, I only learned of this
recently and would like to request an extension of the comment period. As the General Manager of
Alderwood Water & Wastewater District, we have a direct interest in this topic. I have also heard
from others in our industry wishing for a comment period extension as well.

Please extend the comment period for this proposed guidance.
Thank you,
John McClellan
Interim General Manager
Alderwood Water & Wastewater District


